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Size: 41 letters and one CD

Scope & Content

The letters were written between 1848 and 1853 by Elijah Hogshead to his son,
Meredith William David Hogshead, while the son was attending Washington
College and then the University of Virginia. The original letters have been
scanned and saved on the CD, which also includes transcriptions.

Historical/Biographical Note
Elijah Hogshead was one of 15 State School Commissioners for Augusta County
in 1846 and also served as a Justice of the Peace.

Organization/Arrangement
Chronological

Miscellaneous



